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Client Advisory 

July 21, 2021 

General Rate Increase, Europe to Australia 

Dear Valued Customer, 
 
The ocean carrier that provides service from Europe to Australia (AU) have announced a General Rate Increase 
(GRI) to the levels noted below: 
 

Region City/Location/Port Carrier GRI Effective 

North Europe & 
Mediterranean 

NWC based ports / 
Le Havre / Fos Sur 

Mer 
Hapag Lloyd 

USD 400 / 800 
TEU Dry 20/40 

& Reefer 
1.08.21 

Italy Hapag Lloyd 
USD 350 / 700 
TEU Dry 20/40 

& Reefer 
1.08.21 

Spain, Portugal Hapag Lloyd 
USD 400 / 800 
TEU Dry 20/40 

1.08.21 

Adriatic, Black 
Sea, Levant 

Hapag Lloyd 
USD 100 / 200 
TEU Dry 20/40 

1.08.21 

UK & Ireland Hapag Lloyd 
USD 400 / 800 

Reefer 
1.08.21 

 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact your Key Account Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson. 

 

 
 

 


